c E DARV' LLE 1033 S. Hanover Street, Suite 300

North Coventry, PA 19465
S.E Engineering Group, LLC 610-705-4500 (P}-610-705-4900 (F)

www.cedarvilleeng.com

December 14, 2015

Ailene Batoon
Tetra Tech, Inc.
285 Ellicott Street
Buffalo, NY 14203

RE: Sunoco Pipeline L.P. - Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program Consistency Request
PN: WNT-15-202

Dear Ms. Batoon:

On behalf of West Nantmeal Township, we have completed a review of the Consistency Request letter dated
November 18, 2015 along with the accompanying Location Maps and Site Maps submitted by Tetra Tech on
behalf of Sunoco Pipeline L.P. requesting our acknowledgment of consistency with the Township Floodplain
Management and Stormwater Management Programs.

We offer the foliowing comments for your consideration:

1) We find the presented design to be in general conformance with the West Nantmeal Township Zoning
Ordinance for the Flood Hazard Overlay District (Articie 5, Section 502).

2) The proposed pipeline will incur 25,000 square feet of proposed earth disturbance, and is subject to
the provisions of the Stormwater Ordinance (Ordinance No. 113-2013, Table 106.1). Please submit
an application for a Stormwater Management Permit with the required information as specified in the
Stormwater Management Application Package demonstrating the pipeline project’s compliance with
the provisions of the West Nantmeal Stormwater Management Ordinance, specifically the Erosion and
Sediment Control requirements.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-705-4500.

Very truly yours,
CEDARVILLE Engineering Group, LLC

“ April'M, Barkasi, P.E.
Township Engineer

cc: Gary C. Elston, Chairman, West Nantmeal Township Board of Supervisors
Susan L. Ward, Secretary/Treasurer, West Nantmeal Township




